Smrutika Thoti

From: Ajit Singh

Sent: 11 November 2024 19:13

To: Binu Balachandran

Cc: Manmeet Singh Bakshi; Hardeep Singh; Shadab Sukri; Smrutika Thoti
Subject: Track light for Dilli street

Dear Binu,

As discussed with you we have received the track light for Dilli street, but the track is not delivered and as per the vendor he has not received the order for the track in the PO.
Total length of the track 21 meter.

Smrutika pls. raise the PR for 21 meter Track for Dilli street, black powder coated.

Thanks & Regard,
Ajit Singh



